
Further Thoughts on 18th Century Sadware Styles by John Douglas. 

 

This article, clearly expressed and nicely illustrated helps the collector especially with regard 

to the slightly more unusual PLATE RIMS on Pewter Plates, that might be found or seen. 

 

This website acknowledges with thanks the specific permissions to publish this article which 

first appeared in the Autumn 2011 Journal of the UK Pewter Society. 

Those permissions were given by the long experienced collector and author John Douglas 

and by the Pewter Society of the UK. 












	2011 Autumn JPS 19
	2011 Autumn JPS 20
	2011 Autumn JPS 21
	2011 Autumn JPS 22
	2011 Autumn JPS 23

